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Keighley College - Post 16 Information Event for Parents and Carers 

 

In person event - Tuesday 19 October, 5pm - 7:30pm.  

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer / Guardian, 

 

Keighley College will be hosting a Post 16 Information Event for Parents, Carers and 

Guardians at Keighley College on Tuesday 19 October, with presentations taking place at 

5pm and 6pm.  

 

This event is a fantastic opportunity for parents, carers and prospective students to find out 

more about Keighley College and the different courses options available at post-16. We will 

be covering areas such as vocational courses, apprenticeships, T-levels, A-levels, ESOL 

and High Needs.  

 

During our presentations, you will have the opportunity to hear from our principal Steve 

Kelly, as well as a range of areas including apprenticeships, SEND and curriculum staff. At 

5:45 and 6:45, the School Liaison team will be hosting tours of the building, so you can visit 

our industry standard facilities yourself. In addition to the presentations and tours, our 

curriculum areas will have a stall in the reception area. Where you can go and find out 

additional information and ask any questions you may have.  

 

To book onto this free event, please visit our website www.keighleycollege.ac.uk > What’s 

happening > Events > Post 16 Information Event for Parents and Carers > Register  

 

If you have any questions please get in touch with the School Liaison team who are hosting 

the event - transitionteam@keighleycollege.ac.uk  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Keighley College School Liaison team   
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